A.l. Eggenberger, Chairman DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES

John E. Mansfield, Vice Chairman SAFETY BOARD
Joseph F. Bader
Larry W. Brown 625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700 Washington. D.C. 20004-2901
Peter S. Winokur (202) 694-7000
June 6, 2008

To: All Offerors

In accordance with Federal Acquisition Regulation (FAR) subpart 15.503(b), the Defense
Nuclear Facilities Safety Board (Board) hereby provides unsuccessful offerors notification of the
award resulting from solicitation DNFSB-08-001, including the following information:

(1) The number of proposal received: Twenty-three (23)
(2) The name and address of the offeror receiving the award:

Enterprise Information Services, Inc.
1951 Kidwell Drive, Suite 400
Vienna, VA 22182

(3) The awarded contract price:

Base Year: $ 944,680.00
Option Year 1: $§ 958,964.80
Option Year2: § 973,768.00
Option Year 3: $§ 989,089.60
Option Year 4: $1.004.929.60
Grand Total: $4,871,432.00

In general, award was made to Enterprise Information Services, Inc. as their proposal was
determined by the Source Selection Authority to best meet the needs of the Government, price and

other factors considered. Their technical proposal (which was rated Outstanding), coupled with the
proposed price, provided the “best value” to the Board.

Specific information regarding the evaluation of your proposal as it compares against the

successful offeror’s proposal will be provided in a debriefing. Requests for debriefing should be
directed to the undersigned via e-mail at markw(@dnfsb.gov.

Sincerely,

VI

Mark T. Welch
Contracting Officer



